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Nasim Aziz

From: Rakibul Hasan <lalpiprey@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 1, 2018 9:58 AM
To: Sudipto Mukerjee; david.doolan@fao.org; farid1952@gmail.com; g.dewan2010@gmail.com; 

g.dewan@gmail.com; iuahmad55@gmail.com
Cc: Mohammad Shafiul Alam Chowdhury; Nasim Aziz; Khurshid Alam; Arif Mohammad Faisal; Henry, 

Matieu (FOM); mariamakter2002@gmail.com; Vickers, Ben (FAORAP)
Subject: Request for Approval from PEB members on No-Cost Extension of UN-REDD Bangladesh 

National Programme
Attachments: un-redd_1st_PSC Meeting Minutes (english version).docx; UN-REDD_2nd PEB Meeting Minutes_

1.pdf; UN-REDD_1st Steering Committee meeting minutes.pdf

Respected Member of the UN-REDD Programme Executive Board, 

  

You are well aware that UN-REDD Bangladesh National Programme, a project of the Ministry of Environment and Forests, is being
implemented by the Forest Department with support from UNDP and FAO. The main objective of the National Programme (NP) is
to support preparation of National REDD+ Strategy and capacity building to implement it. The duration of the project in the ProDoc
(Agreement with Development Partners) and in Technical Project Proposal (TPP) is from May 2015 - April 2018 and July 2015 -
June 2018 by FAO and UNDP respectively. However, the project started its operation in July 2016 since administrative approval of
TPP.  

  

The necessity of project extension was brought to the notice of the Programme Executive Board Members during its 2nd PEB 
Meeting on 17th January 2017 (see PEB meeting minutes; Topic - 4). The PEB suggested to expedite activities to the extent possible
and to assess the situation after one year of operation. The PEB also suggested to raise the issue in Project Steering Committee 
(PSC) which was held on 28th November 2017 under the Chairmanship of Secretary, Ministry of Environment and Forests and
sought a no-cost extension of the Programme. The PSC approved and directed the NP to take initiative for no-cost extension (NCE) 
of the project for both TPP and ProDoc (see PSC meeting Minutes – original Bangla and translated English versions).  

  

The NCE request needs to be submitted to UN-REDD Secretariat in Geneva by 15th March 2018. A PEB meeting would have been 
ideal, but given time constraints and urgency for immediate NCE request submission, we seek your kind approval and/or no-
objection to the no-cost time extension up to June 2019 over email. 

  

We look forward to your kind understanding and cooperation, as always, to the NP. 

  

Sincerely Yours,  

  

 

Md.Rakibul Hasan Mukul 
Conservator of Forests 
Central Circle 
Bangladesh Forest Department 
&  
National Project Director 
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UN‐REDD Bangladesh National Program 
pd‐unredd@bforest.gov.bd 
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Nasim Aziz

From: Goutam Dewan <g.dewan2010@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 1, 2018 10:23 AM
To: Rakibul Hasan
Cc: Sudipto Mukerjee; david.doolan@fao.org; farid1952@gmail.com; g.dewan@gmail.com; 

iuahmad55@gmail.com; Mohammad Shafiul Alam Chowdhury; Nasim Aziz; Khurshid Alam; Arif 
Mohammad Faisal; Henry, Matieu (FOM); mariamakter2002@gmail.com; Vickers, Ben (FAORAP)

Subject: Re: Request for Approval from PEB members on No-Cost Extension of UN-REDD Bangladesh 
National Programme

Approved 
 
On Mar 1, 2018 9:58 AM, "Rakibul Hasan" <lalpiprey@gmail.com> wrote: 

Respected Member of the UN-REDD Programme Executive Board, 

  

You are well aware that UN-REDD Bangladesh National Programme, a project of the Ministry of Environment and Forests, is
being implemented by the Forest Department with support from UNDP and FAO. The main objective of the National Programme
(NP) is to support preparation of National REDD+ Strategy and capacity building to implement it. The duration of the project in
the ProDoc (Agreement with Development Partners) and in Technical Project Proposal (TPP) is from May 2015 - April 2018 and 
July 2015 - June 2018 by FAO and UNDP respectively. However, the project started its operation in July 2016 since administrative
approval of TPP.  

  

The necessity of project extension was brought to the notice of the Programme Executive Board Members during its 2nd PEB 
Meeting on 17th January 2017 (see PEB meeting minutes; Topic - 4). The PEB suggested to expedite activities to the extent possible
and to assess the situation after one year of operation. The PEB also suggested to raise the issue in Project Steering Committee 
(PSC) which was held on 28th November 2017 under the Chairmanship of Secretary, Ministry of Environment and Forests and
sought a no-cost extension of the Programme. The PSC approved and directed the NP to take initiative for no-cost extension (NCE) 
of the project for both TPP and ProDoc (see PSC meeting Minutes – original Bangla and translated English versions).  

  

The NCE request needs to be submitted to UN-REDD Secretariat in Geneva by 15th March 2018. A PEB meeting would have been 
ideal, but given time constraints and urgency for immediate NCE request submission, we seek your kind approval and/or no-
objection to the no-cost time extension up to June 2019 over email. 

  

We look forward to your kind understanding and cooperation, as always, to the NP. 

  

Sincerely Yours,  

  

 

Md.Rakibul Hasan Mukul 
Conservator of Forests 
Central Circle 
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Bangladesh Forest Department 
&  
National Project Director 
UN‐REDD Bangladesh National Program 
pd‐unredd@bforest.gov.bd 
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Nasim Aziz

From: Farid Uddin Ahmed <farid1952@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 1, 2018 11:25 AM
To: Rakibul Hasan
Cc: Sudipto Mukerjee; david.doolan@fao.org; g.dewan2010@gmail.com; g.dewan@gmail.com; 

Ishtiaq Ahmad; Mohammad Shafiul Alam Chowdhury; Nasim Aziz; Khurshid Alam; Arif 
Mohammad Faisal; Henry, Matieu (FOM); mariamakter2002@gmail.com; Vickers, Ben (FAORAP)

Subject: Re: Request for Approval from PEB members on No-Cost Extension of UN-REDD Bangladesh 
National Programme

Dear Mr. Rakibul Hasan Mukul 
Conservator of Forests and National Project Director 
UN-REDD Bangladesh National Program 
 
This refers to your mail regarding necessity of no-cost extension of the UN-REDD Bangladesh 
National Program. The program was supposed to be started from May 2015 but it could not be 
launched until July 2016. It means that it was delayed by one year. 
 
To achieve the target of the project, it is necessary to extend the duration of the project from 
July  
 
Being a member of Civil Society Organization representative in the Project Executive Board, I 
strongly recommend for the no-cost extension of the program up to June 2019. 
 
I have no objection to the no-cost extension of the UN-REDD Bangladesh National Program up to 
June 2019. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Farid Uddin Ahmed 
Executive Director 
Arannayk Foundation 
Civil Society Representative to the UN-REDD Bangladesh National Program 
 
 
 
On Thu, Mar 1, 2018 at 9:57 AM, Rakibul Hasan <lalpiprey@gmail.com> wrote: 

Respected Member of the UN-REDD Programme Executive Board, 

  

You are well aware that UN-REDD Bangladesh National Programme, a project of the Ministry of Environment and Forests, is
being implemented by the Forest Department with support from UNDP and FAO. The main objective of the National Programme
(NP) is to support preparation of National REDD+ Strategy and capacity building to implement it. The duration of the project in
the ProDoc (Agreement with Development Partners) and in Technical Project Proposal (TPP) is from May 2015 - April 2018 and 
July 2015 - June 2018 by FAO and UNDP respectively. However, the project started its operation in July 2016 since administrative
approval of TPP.  
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The necessity of project extension was brought to the notice of the Programme Executive Board Members during its 2nd PEB 
Meeting on 17th January 2017 (see PEB meeting minutes; Topic - 4). The PEB suggested to expedite activities to the extent possible
and to assess the situation after one year of operation. The PEB also suggested to raise the issue in Project Steering Committee 
(PSC) which was held on 28th November 2017 under the Chairmanship of Secretary, Ministry of Environment and Forests and
sought a no-cost extension of the Programme. The PSC approved and directed the NP to take initiative for no-cost extension (NCE) 
of the project for both TPP and ProDoc (see PSC meeting Minutes – original Bangla and translated English versions).  

  

The NCE request needs to be submitted to UN-REDD Secretariat in Geneva by 15th March 2018. A PEB meeting would have been 
ideal, but given time constraints and urgency for immediate NCE request submission, we seek your kind approval and/or no-
objection to the no-cost time extension up to June 2019 over email. 

  

We look forward to your kind understanding and cooperation, as always, to the NP. 

  

Sincerely Yours,  

  

 

Md.Rakibul Hasan Mukul 
Conservator of Forests 
Central Circle 
Bangladesh Forest Department 
&  
National Project Director 
UN‐REDD Bangladesh National Program 
pd‐unredd@bforest.gov.bd 
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Nasim Aziz

From: Ishtiaq Ahmad <iuahmad55@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 2, 2018 9:54 AM
To: Rakibul Hasan
Cc: Sudipto Mukerjee; david.doolan@fao.org; Farid Uddin Ahmed; g.dewan2010@gmail.com; 

g.dewan@gmail.com; Mohammad Shafiul Alam Chowdhury; Nasim Aziz; Khurshid Alam; Arif 
Mohammad Faisal; Henry, Matieu (FOM); mariamakter2002@gmail.com; Vickers, Ben (FAORAP)

Subject: Re: Request for Approval from PEB members on No-Cost Extension of UN-REDD Bangladesh 
National Programme

Dear Mr. Rakibul Hasan Mukul, 
 
As the project delayed by one year it is recommended for the no‐cost extension of the programme up to June 2019. 

Best 
Ishtiaq U. Ahmad 
 
On Thu, Mar 1, 2018 at 9:57 AM, Rakibul Hasan <lalpiprey@gmail.com> wrote: 

Respected Member of the UN-REDD Programme Executive Board, 

  

You are well aware that UN-REDD Bangladesh National Programme, a project of the Ministry of Environment and Forests, is 
being implemented by the Forest Department with support from UNDP and FAO. The main objective of the National Programme
(NP) is to support preparation of National REDD+ Strategy and capacity building to implement it. The duration of the project in 
the ProDoc (Agreement with Development Partners) and in Technical Project Proposal (TPP) is from May 2015 - April 2018 and 
July 2015 - June 2018 by FAO and UNDP respectively. However, the project started its operation in July 2016 since administrative
approval of TPP.  

  

The necessity of project extension was brought to the notice of the Programme Executive Board Members during its 2nd PEB 
Meeting on 17th January 2017 (see PEB meeting minutes; Topic - 4). The PEB suggested to expedite activities to the extent possible 
and to assess the situation after one year of operation. The PEB also suggested to raise the issue in Project Steering Committee 
(PSC) which was held on 28th November 2017 under the Chairmanship of Secretary, Ministry of Environment and Forests and 
sought a no-cost extension of the Programme. The PSC approved and directed the NP to take initiative for no-cost extension (NCE) 
of the project for both TPP and ProDoc (see PSC meeting Minutes – original Bangla and translated English versions).  

  

The NCE request needs to be submitted to UN-REDD Secretariat in Geneva by 15th March 2018. A PEB meeting would have been 
ideal, but given time constraints and urgency for immediate NCE request submission, we seek your kind approval and/or no-
objection to the no-cost time extension up to June 2019 over email. 

  

We look forward to your kind understanding and cooperation, as always, to the NP. 

  

Sincerely Yours,  
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Md.Rakibul Hasan Mukul 
Conservator of Forests 
Central Circle 
Bangladesh Forest Department 
&  
National Project Director 
UN‐REDD Bangladesh National Program 
pd‐unredd@bforest.gov.bd 
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Nasim Aziz

From: Doolan, David (FAOBD) <David.Doolan@fao.org>
Sent: Thursday, March 8, 2018 1:57 PM
To: Rakibul Hasan
Cc: Mohammad Shafiul Alam Chowdhury; Nasim Aziz; Khurshid Alam; Arif Mohammad Faisal; Henry, 

Matieu (FAOBD); mariamakter2002@gmail.com; Vickers, Ben (FAORAP); Sudipto Mukerjee; 
farid1952@gmail.com; g.dewan2010@gmail.com; g.dewan@gmail.com; iuahmad55@gmail.com

Subject: RE: Request for Approval from PEB members on No-Cost Extension of UN-REDD Bangladesh 
National Programme

Dear Mr. Rakibul Hasan Mukul, 
 
The no‐cost extension of the UN‐REDD Bangladesh National programme up to June 2019 is endorsed from FAO side.
 
Best regards 
 
David 

David Doolan 
FAO Representative ad interim in Bangladesh 
House 37, Road 8, 
Dhanmondi Residential Area, 
Dhaka-1205, Bangladesh 
Tel: +880-2-8118051-8 
Fax: +880-2-58152025 
Mob: + 880-1755607421 
www.fao.org/bangladesh 
 
 
Bangladesh is 6 hours ahead of GMT. Our working week is Sunday to Thursday from 08:00 hrs to 16:30 hrs. 
 

 
 
 
From: Rakibul Hasan [mailto:lalpiprey@gmail.com]  
Sent: 01 March 2018 09:58 
To: sudipto.mukerjee@undp.org; Doolan, David (FAOBD) <David.Doolan@fao.org>; farid1952@gmail.com; 
g.dewan2010@gmail.com; g.dewan@gmail.com; iuahmad55@gmail.com 
Cc: Mohammad Shafiul Alam Chowdhury <msalamchow.ccf@gmail.com>; Nasim Aziz <nasim.aziz@undp.org>; 
Khurshid Alam <khurshid.alam@undp.org>; Arif M Faisal <arif.faisal@undp.org>; Henry, Matieu (FAOBD) 
<Matieu.Henry@fao.org>; mariamakter2002@gmail.com; Vickers, Ben (FAORAP) <Ben.Vickers@fao.org> 
Subject: Request for Approval from PEB members on No‐Cost Extension of UN‐REDD Bangladesh National 
Programme 

 

Respected Member of the UN-REDD Programme Executive Board, 

  

You are well aware that UN-REDD Bangladesh National Programme, a project of the Ministry of Environment and Forests, is being
implemented by the Forest Department with support from UNDP and FAO. The main objective of the National Programme (NP) is
to support preparation of National REDD+ Strategy and capacity building to implement it. The duration of the project in the ProDoc
(Agreement with Development Partners) and in Technical Project Proposal (TPP) is from May 2015 - April 2018 and July 2015 -
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June 2018 by FAO and UNDP respectively. However, the project started its operation in July 2016 since administrative approval of
TPP.  

  

The necessity of project extension was brought to the notice of the Programme Executive Board Members during its 2nd PEB 
Meeting on 17th January 2017 (see PEB meeting minutes; Topic - 4). The PEB suggested to expedite activities to the extent possible
and to assess the situation after one year of operation. The PEB also suggested to raise the issue in Project Steering Committee 
(PSC) which was held on 28th November 2017 under the Chairmanship of Secretary, Ministry of Environment and Forests and
sought a no-cost extension of the Programme. The PSC approved and directed the NP to take initiative for no-cost extension (NCE)
of the project for both TPP and ProDoc (see PSC meeting Minutes – original Bangla and translated English versions).  

  

The NCE request needs to be submitted to UN-REDD Secretariat in Geneva by 15th March 2018. A PEB meeting would have been 
ideal, but given time constraints and urgency for immediate NCE request submission, we seek your kind approval and/or no-
objection to the no-cost time extension up to June 2019 over email. 

  

We look forward to your kind understanding and cooperation, as always, to the NP. 

  

Sincerely Yours,  

  

 

Md.Rakibul Hasan Mukul 
Conservator of Forests 
Central Circle 
Bangladesh Forest Department 
&  
National Project Director 
UN-REDD Bangladesh National Program 
pd-unredd@bforest.gov.bd 
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Nasim Aziz

From: Sudipto Mukerjee
Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 2:07 PM
To: Rakibul Hasan; david.doolan@fao.org; farid1952@gmail.com; g.dewan2010@gmail.com; 

g.dewan@gmail.com; iuahmad55@gmail.com
Cc: Mohammad Shafiul Alam Chowdhury; Nasim Aziz; Khurshid Alam; Arif Mohammad Faisal; Henry, 

Matieu (FOM); mariamakter2002@gmail.com; Vickers, Ben (FAORAP); Shaila Khan; Fatematul 
Jannat

Subject: RE: Request for Approval from PEB members on No-Cost Extension of UN-REDD Bangladesh 
National Programme

Attachments: un-redd_1st_PSC Meeting Minutes (english version).docx; UN-REDD_2nd PEB Meeting Minutes_
1.pdf; UN-REDD_1st Steering Committee meeting minutes.pdf

Importance: High

Thanks Rakib and apologies for my late reply.  This is approved and so please proceed 
with  necessary formalities. 
 
All best 
SM 
 
From: Rakibul Hasan [mailto:lalpiprey@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 1, 2018 9:58 AM 
To: Sudipto Mukerjee <sudipto.mukerjee@undp.org>; david.doolan@fao.org; farid1952@gmail.com; 
g.dewan2010@gmail.com; g.dewan@gmail.com; iuahmad55@gmail.com 
Cc: Mohammad Shafiul Alam Chowdhury <msalamchow.ccf@gmail.com>; Nasim Aziz <nasim.aziz@undp.org>; 
Khurshid Alam <khurshid.alam@undp.org>; Arif Mohammad Faisal <arif.faisal@undp.org>; Henry, Matieu (FOM) 
<Matieu.Henry@fao.org>; mariamakter2002@gmail.com; Vickers, Ben (FAORAP) <Ben.Vickers@fao.org> 
Subject: Request for Approval from PEB members on No‐Cost Extension of UN‐REDD Bangladesh National 
Programme 
 

Respected Member of the UN-REDD Programme Executive Board, 

  

You are well aware that UN-REDD Bangladesh National Programme, a project of the Ministry of Environment and Forests, is being
implemented by the Forest Department with support from UNDP and FAO. The main objective of the National Programme (NP) is
to support preparation of National REDD+ Strategy and capacity building to implement it. The duration of the project in the ProDoc 
(Agreement with Development Partners) and in Technical Project Proposal (TPP) is from May 2015 - April 2018 and July 2015 -
June 2018 by FAO and UNDP respectively. However, the project started its operation in July 2016 since administrative approval of 
TPP.  

  

The necessity of project extension was brought to the notice of the Programme Executive Board Members during its 2nd PEB 
Meeting on 17th January 2017 (see PEB meeting minutes; Topic - 4). The PEB suggested to expedite activities to the extent possible
and to assess the situation after one year of operation. The PEB also suggested to raise the issue in Project Steering Committee
(PSC) which was held on 28th November 2017 under the Chairmanship of Secretary, Ministry of Environment and Forests and
sought a no-cost extension of the Programme. The PSC approved and directed the NP to take initiative for no-cost extension (NCE) 
of the project for both TPP and ProDoc (see PSC meeting Minutes – original Bangla and translated English versions).  
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The NCE request needs to be submitted to UN-REDD Secretariat in Geneva by 15th March 2018. A PEB meeting would have been 
ideal, but given time constraints and urgency for immediate NCE request submission, we seek your kind approval and/or no-
objection to the no-cost time extension up to June 2019 over email. 

  

We look forward to your kind understanding and cooperation, as always, to the NP. 

  

Sincerely Yours,  

  

 

Md.Rakibul Hasan Mukul 
Conservator of Forests 
Central Circle 
Bangladesh Forest Department 
&  
National Project Director 
UN‐REDD Bangladesh National Program 
pd‐unredd@bforest.gov.bd 
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